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Friday 28th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

KS1 Dance Taster Session - Friday 14th March 

Over the course of this academic year the Newman Catholic Collegiate aims to provide our younger pupils 

with an opportunity to try new physical activities. All research shows that the younger that children start 

regular physical activity, the more competent they become doing so – as a Collegiate we want to help our 

pupils to get active, younger! 

 

As a result, we’d like to invite your child to a free ‘Fun Dance taster session’ ran by the amazing Angela 

Beardmore School of Dance on Friday 14th March at Northwood Stadium. The session will run from 4-5pm 

and will take place in the sports hall and all pupils will need to wear their school P.E kit. 

 

Parents need to provide transport to and from the event. 
 

Angela Beardmore’s School of Dance is Stoke on Trent’s leading dance school with a variety of classes for all 

ages and capabilities. We are very grateful they have agreed to put on a brilliant session for our Collegiate & 

hope it will inspire many of our children to dance long term. A member of staff will attend the workshop 

with the children – but there is a viewing gallery and chairs and we’d love you to stay to support your child 

and watch ABSOD’s staff work their magic! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Boon 

P.E. Lead 
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